Cooman, Kevin

From: pamelarenfro07@gmail.com

Sent: Sunday, February 12, 2023 8:55 PM
To: Cooman, Kevin

Subject: Re: STS-ROC

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Hi Kevin -

Dave contacted us about attending. | responded that we, | would be at the meeting tomorrow night.

The STSROC Board has met about the continuation of our organization. It is after much thought and discussion that we
announce to the EMP Board the dissolution of STSROC. | will have the complete announcement and a proposal for the
STSROC funds.

See you tomorrow night. | will plan to arrive around 7:30 and will wait until the Board is ready for our report.

Pam

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 11, 2023, at 7:35 PM, Cooman, Kevin <kcooman@mccmlaw.com> wrote:

Pam — are things dormant for Stop the Stigma? Can you give me an update or report, as we
have a PEM-EMP Board meeting on Monday evening (moved from its usual time in March)

Thanks!
Kevin
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